
From: Jessica Owen [mailto:jlo.2016@outlook.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 4:18 PM 
To: Kurt Eggebrecht <Kurt.Eggebrecht@Appleton.org> 
Cc: Jessica Owen <jlo.2016@outlook.com> 
Subject: Dangerous Dogs appeal request 8-5-16 for Owner JL Owen k9s Admiral Vom Steiglerhof and 
Kinley Vom FullForce 

 

Hi Kurt, 

 

I would like to request an appeal regarding my adult GSDs Kinley & Admiral.  Do you think this 

is something that you may have time to discuss with me this coming week please?   

 

I would also like to request your help in learning more about kennel lic.   

 

I am not sure if we met last week but my daughter and I were volunteers down at Camp Hope & 

met the Appleton Humane Socity when they came to Pullman Park with the service dogs. I am 

an Outagaimie Co K-9 unit avid supporter.  I am associated w a couple of GSD clubs in the 

states & international.  I have 2 adult GSDs one from the SDA & the other is an older SchH2 

titled k9 (who saved my son from chocking 2 years ago), plus I had my 1st litter of puppies. I 

have had no issues with my GSDs doing anything other than the puppies getting out two weeks 

ago when I was in the shower and my daughter came inside vs watching them the full time they 

were outside. At that time their were roughly 22-23 weeks old. The puppies know how to Oust, 

Nein, Sitz, & Here. They all have Tri-Tronic Trashbreaker collars.   

 

I have not seen the police reports yet but I can tell you that it was not addressed prior in any form 

that I have been made aware of nor did anyone come forward when I sought out to apologize for 

any wrong doing on my dogs part.  The officer or dispatcher were given the same extent of 

details as what I was made aware the charges were going to be as of yesterday.  I am shocked 

and saddened by the situation because safety is my # concern.  I was hoping to train one of the 

litter mates for the Outagaimie K-9 unit as 1 of the puppies had gone to a veteranarain & will be 

a community service dog.  I have more Outagaimie K9 stuffed animals than you can 

imagine.  We have been living, breathing, sleeping GSD and I am praying this is all a big 

misunderstanding.  My dogs are constantly around new people, new kids(who have been known 

to walk in without warning in the house). And not once has a child ever been harassed by one of 

my dogs.  They are protectors, they do not shy away from loud noises or gunshots & these dogs 

are the kind of dogs that would give their life for you.  Last weekend they had 2 new sitters 

watching them and neither person was afraid or had anything but great things to say about the 

K9s. Their temperament has been tested and certified as exceptional.  I beg you to please speak 

with me regarding this matter.  My phone#is 615-720-9919.  I have taken extra measures with 

our fence, property and have their records on file for you. 

 

Here are some pictures of my dogs. 
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